TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION



Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor Nashville, TN 37243-0001

November 16, 2022

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on November 16, 2022 at 12:31 p.m.

Eric Jervis, PE Wastewater Director, T-Square Engineering, Inc. 1329 West Main Street Franklin, TN 37064

22-00107

Via email: eric.jervis@t2-eng.com

In Re: Application Of Southpointe Community Church To Determine If A CCN Is Needed.

Dear Mr. Jervis

In order to assist the Commission in its review of the above captioned petition, it is requested that you provide responses to the following.

- 1. The corporate status of the church. (From a search of the Sec. of State's website, it appears to be a non-profit corporation. Evidence of the status is needed in the docket record);
- 2. Whether the school is owned and operated by or is a subsidiary of the church; and
- 3. Whether the school (or anyone else) will be charged fees, rates, etc. for access to the system. (I assume no, but it is not in the record.)

It is requested that all responses be filed no later than 2:00 p.m. on Monday, November 21, 2022. Responses are to be submitted electronically at <u>tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov</u> with one hard copy mailed to the Docket Manager at the Tennessee Public Utility Commission, 502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor, Nashville, TN 37243. Please contact me with any questions or need for clarification.

Sincerely,

David Foster,

Director, Utilities Division

Day 1. Foste

cc: Docket File